
To, all my graduating student of Batch 2016 “CONGRATULATIONS’’. I would also like 

to offer my appreciation to the family members and faculties who have inspired and 

supported you all. 

 

To all the students graduating from Bachelor of Business Administration (BBA), I am 

immensely proud of each of you. Your accomplishments and achievements have been truly 

remarkable and inspiring. This is also a testament of your sincerity and dedication. This is 

a very important milestone for you and represents a time of hope and excitement.  It also 

marks the beginning of new collaborations.  I believe that all of you have the potential to 

make a significant impact in the world. As you begin your careers or continue with your 

studies, we perceive that you’ll be well prepared to lead in your respective fields and 

continue to contribute positively to the new challenges facing today’s society. The 

opportunities are waiting for you, be ready to recognize them and take advantage of them. 

Following the University’s motto is “Excellence through Knowledge”, You have all built 

excellent foundations; but the work isn’t done yet. You represent the future. You have the 

ability to make it a better, brighter, more sustainable and more importantly a safer world 

for everyone. 

 

Although you are graduating, you will always be a member of the Bangladesh University 

of Professionals (BUP) family. We encourage you to stay connected with our Faculty of 

Business Studies (FBS), join the Alumni Association, and support our programs. I also 

encourage you to keep us updated on the many achievements that In Sha Allah you will 

experience in your careers and personal lives. We will always take great pride in your 

achievements. 

Congratulations again on your achievements and wish you a bright future filled with 

boundless opportunities. The entire Bangladesh University of Professionals (BUP) family 

is very proud of you. 

Germinate Flamboyantly BUPians and be a better Human Being. May The Almighty 

bless us all. 


